
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your letter which we received on 26 September 2019.   
 
I regret to inform you that we are unable to provide the information you requested. 
 
This request is exempt under Section 36(3) of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. Section 36(3) of the Act provides that there is no duty to confirm or deny 
whether we hold the information. We are not obliged to confirm or deny whether 
we hold the information you have requested as this would prejudice or be likely 
to prejudice the effective conduct of public affairs.  
 
Milton Keynes University Hospital NHS Foundation Trust together with partners 
in the Thames Valley Local Resilience Forum holds information on a wide range of 
subjects to enable contingency planning.  This information includes 
considerations relating to the UK exit from the European Union.  However I can 
neither confirm nor deny whether we hold the specific information that you have 
requested. 
 
Further advice on FOI is on the website of the Information Commissioner. 
 

 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the above 
address. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Co-Ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 
‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


